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Thursday, June 18, 2015, 12:00 PM 

 
County Administration Center 

7th Floor Meeting Room 
1600 Pacific Highway, Downtown San Diego 

 
For information, contact Daisy Crompton, RTF Manager 

San Diego Housing Commission 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Present:  Chi Elder  Kyra Greene Ron Roberts 
 Edward Lopez Manny Aguilar Wendell French 
 Elizabeth Schott Myeisha Gamino   
 Kathy Patoff Myrtle Cole  
 Krista Torquato Rockette Ewell  
    
Absent: Carmen Amigon Vino Pajanor Racquel Vasquez 
 
ITEM 1 CALL TO ORDER 
 
Co-Chair Roberts called the meeting to order at 12:15 p.m. 
 
ITEM 2 PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
There was no public comment.  
 
ITEM 3 TASK FORCE MEMBER COMMENTS 
 
Task Force members announced recent and upcoming events. 
 
ITEM 4 STAFF REPORT  
 
In order to allow more time for Item 6, the staff report was postponed. 

 
ITEM 5 APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES  
  
The minutes of the May 21, 2015 regular meeting was approved on a motion by Ed Lopez, seconded by 
Manny Aguilar, and passed by a vote of 12-0. 
 
ITEM 6 Information Item: San Diego Regional Transportation Plan 
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Susan Baldwin, SANDAG’s Senior Regional Planner, briefed the RTF on the Draft Regional Plan, aka 
San Diego Forward, which was released for public comment in April. The plan combines and updates the 
region’s two big-picture planning documents – the Regional Comprehensive Plan (RCP) and the Regional 
Transportation Plan/Sustainable Communities Strategy (RTP/SCS).  
 
The new regional plan has been underway for three years and will guide development – and principally 
transit-oriented development – across the county. The plan’s main goal is accommodating projected 
population increases through responsible management of transportation and land use growth. The new 
plan increases densification along transit corridors while reducing future density in rural areas as 
compared to previous plans. 
 
SANDAG has held workshops throughout the region to obtain input on the Draft Plan. SANDAG’s Board 
of Directors is expected to adopt the blueprint for growth in the fall. 
 
RTF comments and discussion touched on transit needs, job growth forecasts, NIMBYism, multifamily 
and affordable housing development, technological change,  and the plan’s responsiveness to long-term 
changes in land use planning as well as community preferences. 
 
The presentation will be posted to the RTF website. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
  
Co-Chair Cole adjourned the meeting at 1:29 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted,         
Daisy Crompton 
Reinvestment Task Force Manager 
San Diego Housing Commission 


